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On Tuesday, the members of our school choir attended the Young Voices concert 

at London’s O2 arena. We spent a very long day, rehearsing and performing a 

vast selection of songs in a choir of 7295 children! All our children were 

wonderful, a credit to the school and an absolute pleasure to take. 

Whilst we were busy in London, the rest of the class spent the morning with Mrs 

Brooks and the remaining Y6s, applying many skills to a variety of Maths 

problems and performing the poem Jabberwocky. Mrs Brooks remarked on how 

well the children learned together and what a pleasure they were to teach. 

 

Reminders:  

Complete set Mathletics homework, practise spellings, times tables and read at least five times 

a week. 

Homework sharing: Tuesday 24th January at 3pm 

Can all children please bring in a photo of themselves when they were a baby to begin our 

Science topic learning about how we change as we grow older. 


